
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am unable to attend the hearing on 2-13-2020, however, medical freedom is 
important to me. Please support Representative Heurbert’s bill HB 2601. It is 
important that Kansans have the right to choose regarding health decisions for 
their family.   
 
Thank you, 
Ross & Vicki Muth 
Ottawa, Kansas 
 


